
 
 
 
 

Parent Protocols for Meetings with Individual Students and School Staff 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
During this time of all Distance Learning, school districts in San Joaquin County are permitted to have staff 
meet with individual students in person per San Joaquin County Office of Education and San Joaquin County 
Public Health Services.  
 
Meetings with individual students will be scheduled for activities that cannot be done remotely. As you bring 
your student on to a school/district site please adhere to the following safety procedures: 
 
Safety Procedures: 
 

 Individuals are to engage in social distancing of six feet unless the activity cannot be accomplished in 
that manner.  
 

 Student/parent will arrive at the agreed upon time at the front of the site and be met by staff. Call the 
school to reschedule if you or your child are not feeling well. 
 

 Student/parent must wear a face covering. Face coverings will be provided to students as needed. A 
face shield and drape are permitted in lieu of a mask for those who cannot wear a mask due to a 
medical condition or if the activity requires a visual of the student or staff face.   
 

 Upon arrival, student/parent and test examiner will complete Covid-19 screener form for the student 
and staff will take the student’s temperature. Meeting will be rescheduled if any symptom or exposure 
to Covid-19 is revealed.  If the student arrives alone and does not meet health screening criteria, child 
will be sent home. 
 

 After the Screener form has been completed and no symptom or exposure is revealed, the staff 
member will escort the student to the meeting location. A parent may accompany a child if previously 
arranged with staff.   
 

 Following the meeting, the staff member will escort the student to the front of the site to return home 
or to be released to the parent as appropriate. If the child is walking home alone, parent needs to 
inform staff. Parents picking up the child must arrive on time. Staff will not be available to supervise 
students. 

 
If you have questions, please contact school site. 
 

1305 E. Vine St. 
Lodi, CA 95240 

TEL (209) 331-7085 


